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Sent: 14 January 2019 12:33
To: Licensing

Subject: 052621 Bolton Hotel

Good morning,
Review of premises licence 052621 - Boltan Hotel, New Road, Brixham, TQ5 8LT

Members of the Town Council Planning and Regeneration Committee considered the above licence review and
agreed with the comments on the notice, section regarding ‘The Grounds for the application for Review’:

In 2018 there have ben a significant increase in recorded crime and Police logs at this premises. In addition there
have been 6 applications to vary the DPS, the last two of which the Police have objected to as the persons nominated
have clearly not been suitable or competent to run o licensed premises, and particularly one that authorises the sale
of alcohol until 1:30a, on Friday and Saturday nights.

In addition the premises has recently been carrying out licensable activities despite several of the conditions on the
licence not being complied with.

The premises licence holders, Punch Taverns Ltd, do not appear to be taking any responsibility for assessing persons
they nominate as the DPS or ensuring that there premises is run in compliance with the Licensing Act 2003”

Regards

Brixham Town Council, First Floor, Town Hali, New Road, Brixham TQ5 8TA
01803 859678
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